
The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Reminders 
 

This week is Maths      
Super Learning week! 

 

Please can you make 
sure that your child’s 
reading book is bought 
in on their reading day 
with reading records 
signed when they have 

read it. Thank you. 

 

Year 1 Edition . 

Wb: 16.10.2017 . 

English 
This week we will be focussing on writing our recounts based 

upon our trip to Eureka. We will be looking at using time  

connectives in our  sentences such as: first, next, then,     

finally. 

Maths 
 Due to our focus this week being maths we have 

decided to look specifically at addition and problems we 

can solve with addition. 

 We will be participating in a ‘Teacher Takeover’ whereby 

the children will be going over to Reception to take over 

being the teacher. Children will be put into groups to do 

this with the support of the teachers and other adults. 

Homework 
Spellings : Writing the days of the week and spelling the 

numbers 11-20.  

Phonics 

There will be no phonics this week due 
to Maths Super Learning Week. 


